
                                                           

Chairman’s Update July 2024

Welcome and thank you for viewing our website.

We have had an enjoyable Season. I believe we have created a fun sporting 
environment, with the focus on enjoyment and a spirt of friendship and 
sportsmanship. This has been the club’s ethos from the beginning and I shall 
endeavour to maintain this fantastic spirit. I would also note that the football skills 
and technical ability has also improved in many players and this has been shown in 
the recent friendly matches we have played with some local football teams.

We have entertained Eastbourne Borough (Spirit of Football), Hastings Utd and 
teams from the Bexhill & Hastings Walking Football Community.  Please take a look 
at photos on this site to see the fun that was had on these occasions. We also 
recently attended our 1st Tournament in many years at Eastbourne Borough in Junior 
and Senior age groups and this was enjoyed by all.

Our recent presentation event was attended by Harold Lawrence (Club President) 
and Roger Batey (Chairman of club Trustees) who presented their new annual 
awards trophy (Sporting endeavour and spirit of sport). We are really privileged that 
they are both still very much involved with the club and give us great support. 

Looking forward to the New Season 2024-2025.  We shall continue to focus on our 
Saturday morning training sessions and shall look to invite local football teams to 
have friendly matches on a fairly regular basis.

A big thankyou to the continued support of coaches, committee members and 
volunteers and look forward to seeing you all with the players on Saturday, 7th 
September. Moving forward we will need new volunteers and coaches to join us to 
bring in fresh ideas and enthusiasm. Please come forward if you or people you know 
would be interested in joining this inspirational football club.

Paul Anderson – Chairman
07798 767159


